
ADVERTISEMENT 
REQUEST FOR SUBCONTRACTORS TO PREQUALIFY FOR SUBCONTRACTING SERVICES 

RFQ #1718-195 
 

Rancho Santiago Community College District is requesting subcontractors to prequalify to 
provide subcontracting services for the construction of the Santa Ana College Johnson Student 
Center Project through the submission of the Subcontractor Prequalification Questionnaire, 
RFQ #1718-195. 
 
The Project consists of a new two-story building, approximately 62,424 sq. ft. The Project will be 
constructed in multiple phases pursuant to the lease-leaseback delivery method (Education 
Code section 81355).  Subcontractors that the District prequalifies will submit bids to the 
District’s qualified general contractors at the time(s) the District issues the requests for 
proposals from those general contractors for each phase of the Project.   
 
The prequalification questionnaire (RFQ #1718-195) document will be available to download 
January 23, 2018, at the District’s “Bid and Proposal Opportunities” website 
(https://www.rsccd.edu/Departments/Purchasing/Pages/Bidding-Opportunities.aspx).  All 
addenda will also be available on this website and interested subcontractors are responsible to 
regularly check the website for addenda and prior to submitting the Subcontractor 
Prequalification Questionnaire. 
  
All subcontractors with the following license classifications that intend to bid to the District’s 
qualified general contractors are required to be prequalified by the District:  C-4, C-7, C-10, C-
16, C-20, C-34, C-36, C-38, C-42, C-43, and/or C-46.  Those subcontractors must complete and 
submit the Subcontractor Prequalification Questionnaire on or before March 23, 2018, at 3:00 
PM, to RSCCD Facility Planning Dept., 2323 North Broadway, Rm. 112, Santa Ana, CA 92706. 
Submittals received after this time and date will not be accepted. District shall not be 
responsible for any errors in delivery by the carrier to the wrong location. Only subcontractors 
that would be performing work on the Project under the above license classifications are 
required to be prequalified by the District.   
 
Questions regarding the Project must be in writing and directed only to 
FacilitiesRFP@RSCCD.edu.  Subcontractors are directed to not contact any other person 
regarding this solicitation. 
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